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Dear Parents, 

Following the announcement from the government, we are now working towards a gradual reopening of 

the school on June 1st, for some year groups only. 

In order to comply with requirements for everyone’s safety - social distancing, cleaning, sufficient staffing 

and other health and safety measures, we are undertaking risk assessments and beginning to draw up 

plans. We have a long way to go yet and are still awaiting further guidance. 

As soon as we are ready, families involved will be contacted with relevant information regarding days, 

times, entrances to use, locations for classes, new rules required etc. by email. Further information at this 

time will also be posted on the website so that all parents can be aware of our progress. 

Wishing you and your families well, 

P. Wilson 

Headteacher 
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